Mqrtin Julie Mikulas
MOFI@JEJEQ Regional Land Manager

November 25, 2022

Mr. Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Fountain M-1981-307, Follow-up to inspection dated June 29, 2022

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Please accept this letter as our written response to the item due 11/26/2022.

1) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall provide documentation of having treated the tamarisk.
RESPONSE: Based on recommendations by our contractor, we choose to cut and treat all of the stumps

now rather than just cutting the small plants and bulldozing the large stands and following up in the spring

with applying herbicide when 1 to 2 meters tall.

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time (970) 407-3631.

Sincerely,

9@,@ ity (e

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com
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